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Bobbie Walthall

To: Price, Alexis (Mid-America)
Subject: RE: Yard Signs for the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society

From: Price, Alexis (Mid-America) [mailto:Alexis.Price@lls.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2009 11:30 AM 
To: Bobbie Walthall 
Subject: RE: Yard Signs for the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society 
 
Dear Bobbi, 
  
I am writing to request that the City Commission consider allowing the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society to strategically 
place yard signs around Lawrence on city property. 
  
The signs will be advertising our annul Light The Night Walk that seeks to enlist teams and raise money for cancer 
patients and research. The walk takes place on Oct. 3 at 6 p.m. at Watson Park. 
  
  We would like the signs to be kept up until the walk date. We will then have our volunteers remove the signs the 
following Monday, Oct 5. 
  
We would like to place signs along 6th street at different intersections including, Wakarusa, Kasold, Alabama, etc. As well 
as placing signs near and around Watson Park. We would also like to give our sponsorships and vendors the opportunity 
to place a yard sign in front of their business along Massachusetts. 
  
If the Commission would be willing to consider this at their next meeting, it would be greatly appreciated. 
  
Thank You, 
  
  
Alexis Price 
Campaign Assistant 
P:913.262.1515 
F:913.262.2167 
alexis.price@lls.org 
www.LightTheNight.org/mid 


